
 

 
 

Good Afternoon Laura, 

First off, I wish to thank West Grey for their support in obtaining and executing the 
SWIFT project currently underway. 
Your staff has been amazingly supportive! 

Since the SWIFT announcement, we’ve been receiving numerous calls from those NOT 
on the SWIFT project - why or when EH!tel will have fibre to their home. 
We are working on designs to extend the proposed SWIFT fibre network significantly. 
We wish to submit an application to UBF (Universal Broadband Fund). 
In order for us to submit the application, we require a “letter of support” from West 
Grey. 

The application is due February 15th, hence timely response is essential. 

Any supplementary information (such as ground truth validation) that can be shared 
will be appreciated. 
We hope you will respond favorably and help us with the opportunity to improve 
broadband deeper into West Grey, 

Sincerely,

 Antonius (Twan) Peeters
 CEO/President 
Tel: 519-594-0946 x 4183

 Cel: 519-369-4183 
EH!tel Networks Inc. 

tpeeters@ehtel.ca 
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CONFIDENTIAL/PROPRIETARY 

Unless otherwise indicated, all information (including attachments) contained in this e-mail communication is 
confidential and proprietary information exclusively owned by the sender and/or its related or affiliated companies and 
shall not, without the prior written consent of the sender, be used, disclosed, distributed or reproduced, in whole or in 
part, by anyone other than the individual or entity to whom this communication is addressed exclusively for the 
purpose expressly indicated in this communication. 
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